THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON July 11, 1978

Dear Ellie:

You are one fantastic woman! The march, your relentless efforts on the Hill, your media appearances -- all have been flawless.

The troops are inspired, and there is no question that we will win an extension. It never would have been possible if it weren't for your organization and support.

On every occasion you have offered logical, sensitive, and accurate rebuttals to what has to have been one of the most effective distortion campaigns the women's movement has ever witnessed.

My hat is off to you Ellie. Keep up the good work, and please stay in touch.

My best,
Wilge

Ms. Eleanor Smeal President National Organization for Women 425 13th Street Suite 1048 Washington, D.C. 20004